
                               Annual Report for Inter-professional Director (2019-2020) 

September:  

• Hosted Interprofessional lunch and learn. The speaker was a chiropractor from 
Garneau Chiropractic who talked about his profession and coverages for students. 

• Helped to promote Lock and Key event hosted by HSSA. 
• Attended APSA and HSSA meetings.  

October, November, December:  

• Became a member of Interprofessional Education Student Collaborative Group 
(IPESCG) and attended meetings. In the meetings, I provided pharmacy student 
perspective for various projects including Interprofessional Education (IPE) curriculum 
and delivery and planning for the Bridge into Practice eexperience.  

• Attended biweekly APSA and HHSA meetings. 
• Collaborated with HSSA for their ESCAPE night.  

December:  

• Signed up as a volunteer from Pharmacy for TLEF research.  
• Discussed upcoming event “Pharm/Medicine Inhaler Teaching” with MSA 

representatives.   

Winter 2020 (January-April):  
 

• Attended APSA meeting, HSSA meeting, IPESCG meetings and PAM committee 
meetings. 

• Planned for Pharmacy/Medicine inhaler (March 23rd) event with MSA representatives. 
Collaboratively, we applied for funding, booked rooms and promoted the event. 
[Event cancelled due to COVID-19] 

• Organized PharmD Clinic (March 13th) with CAPSI reps. Created information sheet and 
poster for the clinic. Also, created communication board for APSA members who 
volunteered to help with this clinic. [Event cancelled due to COVID-19] 

• Helped with several PAM events such as PAM kickoff and lunch and learns.  

• Acted as a liaison between HSSA and APSA. Regularly informed APSA members about 
inter-professional opportunities from other health faculties and HSSA events. During 
COVID closure, shared volunteering opportunities with APSA members on behalf of 
HSSA. 

• Started to plan for Foosball Tournament in early April. However, had to stop planning 
due to school closure.  

 
Shemanti Barua, April 25, 2020 


